Present were Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

David Ballou came in to see if the Selectmen would allow a youth group of boys to play street hockey on the tennis court. He reported that they had been told by Mrs. Leon Daniels that they could not use it for this purpose. The Selectmen referred him to the Recreation Commission.

Kenneth Marvell offered a suggestion that at the next publication of the Town Assessment, the acreages be included. He also suggested that the town build a new Town Shed, pessbe-bp possibly on the 4-H property. He extended compliments to our new Town Dump custodian for his excellent work.

Mr. Tony Brown came in to check on Flood Control map for property on which he is constructing a home for Mr. Robert Ball on Lull Road.